
From: Webmaster <Webmaster@oeb.ca>
Sent: Wednesday, March 17, 2021 11:09 AM
To: registrar <registrar@oeb.ca>
Subject: Letter of Comment - 

The Ontario Energy Board

-- Comment date --
2021-03-17

-- Case Number --
EB-2020-0246

-- Name --
R. Ian Shaw

-- Phone --

-- Company --

-- Address --

-- Comments --
re: EB-2020-0246.
This isn't to contend with the rationale presented, though the current rates for infrastructure are paid on a 12 month
basis regardless of seasonal use and they are high.  What I want as a seasonal user is a smart meter and a
time of day usage discount.   Currently I do not have that and such a
universal service would seem reasonable so I can choose to use at cheaper times.  I think approval of the change
should be conditional on providing time of use discounts to all who so desire.

Ian Shaw




